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For Immediate Release – Contact: Nucky Walder / 202-882-6227      December 16, 2024


WHAT:                      “THE THREE KINGS DAY” 
WHEN:                      JANUARY 6, 2025 - 4:00 PM – 7:00 PM
WHERE:                   RITA BRIGHT FAMILY & YOUTH CENTER	
	2500 14th St NW. Washington, DC 20009; Columbia Heights Metro Station - Green and Yellow lines. Street Parking.
TICKETS:		FREE! 
INFORMATION:	202-882-6227;        www.teatrodelaluna.org

TEATRO DE LA LUNA
Invites you to celebrate

“THE THREE KINGS DAY”
(CELEBRACIÓN DÍA DE LOS TRES REYES MAGOS)

TEATRO DE LA LUNA in its 2024-2025 season, “Una Luna Llena de Sueños” / “A MOON FULL OF DREAMS”; invites the whole family to enjoy FREE-GRATIS the THREE KINGS DAY celebration on MONDAY, JANUARY 6, 2025, from 4 pm to 7 pm at the RITA BRIGHT FAMILY AND YOUTH CENTER, 2500 14th Street, NW in Washington DC 20009. Street Parking and nearest metro stop: Columbia Heights.

[bookmark: _Hlk112064213]This event includes artistic programming such as, Theater for Children, Music, Folkloric Dance groups and more!  Light refreshments will be served.
The Three Kings will be distributing toys and books to the children.  Also, there will be arts and crafts stations where children can decorate their crowns.  This event is sponsored in part by the DC Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs – MOLA; AmeriHealth Caritas DC, individual donors and corporations.

We encourage all those interested in attending the event to please contact Teatro de la Luna by phone or email. Also, tell Teatro de la Luna if the reservation is for a boy or a girl and most important the age of the kid in order to deliver a proper gift.

Teatro de la Luna, founded in 1991, produces performing arts and other events that celebrate Latin American culture and seeks to connect Spanish-speaking and English-speaking communities. La Luna has been recognized for its cultural contributions on several occasions. La Luna Director Mario Marcel received the Elizabeth Campbell Award for advancement of the arts from the American Association of University Women’s Arlington Chapter. On two occasions, La Luna was honored with the STAR prize from the Arlington County Commission for the Arts for its administrative excellence and service to the community; In 2017, received the “Working for the Community” award from NBC4.  La Luna Producer Nucky Walder received the Latina Woman Leadership 2009 award and the 2018 Lifetime Achievement Award from DC Mayor Muriel Bowser through the Office of Latino Affairs.  In 2020, Teatro de la Luna was interviewed by Channel 7 WJLA and in 2021 by Telemundo-Channel 64. Marcel received a recognition from Fundación Nueva Esperanza in May 2023 and most recently, both Walder and Marcel, in April and May, 2024 from LatinX Warriors DMV and from Latinas con Voz, respectively.

The goal of bridging the Spanish-speaking and English-speaking communities is achieved by promoting dialogue and involving community members in these cultural bilingual events. 


MORE INFO: 202-882-6227

Email:   info@teatrodelaluna.org        www.teatrodelaluna.org


Teatro de la Luna, a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization, receives support from the
DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities, DC Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs - MOLA,
private foundations, embassies, corporate sponsors and individuals.
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